
 
 
September 21, 2011 
CJOB 
NDP promises more day care spaces 
http://www.cjob.com/News/Local/Story.aspx?ID=1543646 
 
Greens Plan Free Tuition & Transit 
http://www.cjob.com/News/Local/Story.aspx?ID=1541546 
 
McFadyen Challenging Premier On Federal Crime Bill 
http://www.cjob.com/News/Local/Story.aspx?ID=1541544 
 
Selinger Pitches Job Fund 
http://www.cjob.com/News/Local/Story.aspx?ID=1541529 
 
Selinger With Support For Arts and Culture 
http://www.cjob.com/News/Local/Story.aspx?ID=1541526 
 
Liberals release election platform 
http://www.cjob.com/News/Local/Story.aspx?ID=1541429 
 
Winnipeg Free Press 
McFayden challenges NDP to get behind federal crime bill 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/McFayden-challenges-NDP-to-get-
behind-federal-crime-bill-130301248.html 
 
NDP promise fund for companies involved with hydro projects 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/NDP-promise-fund-for-companies-
involved-with-hydro-projects-130297513.html 
 
Green Party unveils wide-ranging platform 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/Green-Party-unveils-wide-ranging-
platform-130285688.html 
 
Gerrard releases second leg of Liberal platform 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/Gerrard-releases-second-leg-of-Liberal-
platform-130274718.html 
 
Student group grades parties on education 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/student-group-grades-parties-on-
education-130255163.html 



 
 
 
NDP-Tory power struggle 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/ndp-tory-power-struggle-
130255168.html 
 
Tories vow more police officers in schools 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/Tories-vow-more-police-officers-in-
schools-130284548.html 
 
Liberals promise to expand broadband Internet 
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/special/provincial-election/Liberals-promise-to-expand-broadband-
Internet-130285123.html 
 
Winnipeg Sun 
Two parties unveil platforms 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/09/21/two-parties-unveil-platforms 
 
Tory candidate’s office vandalized 
http://www.winnipegsun.com/2011/09/21/tory-candidates-office-vandalized 
 
Global TV Winnipeg 
Manitoba Progressive Conservatives are talking about federal laws 
http://www.globalwinnipeg.com/Pages/Story.aspx?id=6442486686 
 
Manitoba Green party platform includes free tuition, bus passes and more 
http://www.globalwinnipeg.com/Pages/Story.aspx?id=6442486588 
 
Manitoba Liberal Leader Jon Gerrard releases full election platform 
http://www.globalwinnipeg.com/Pages/Story.aspx?id=6442486349 
 
Energy emerges in Manitoba NDP election campaign 
http://www.globalwinnipeg.com/Pages/Story.aspx?id=6442486333 
 
CBC News 
Manitoba Greens release party platform 
http://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/manitobavotes2011/story/2011/09/21/mbvotes-green-platform.html 
 
Liberals release election platform 
http://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/manitobavotes2011/story/2011/09/21/mb-liberals-platform-
manitoba.html 



 
 
 


